
Dear Committee Members,
I live in HR 23, Rep. Nearman’s district, and I’m asking you to expel him from the legislature. His conduct, captured on video, 
planning and then letting protestors into the locked Capitol building, putting legislators and staff in danger and causing property 
damage, was extraordinary and criminal. And he does no good representing my community when he is (appropriately) stripped of 
committee duties. I can’t imagine staff and legislators having to work with him after that. His actions were beyond the pale and he 
should be removed.
Sincerely,
Ann-Marie Anderson 


